## BUDGET MEETING SEPTEMBER 23<sup>rd</sup> 2105

The budget meeting of the North Sewickley Township Board of Supervisors was held Wednesday, September 23<sup>rd</sup>, 2015, at 7:00 P. M. at the North Sewickley Township Building, 893 Mercer Road, Beaver Falls. Supervisors in attendance were Emmett Santillo, John Axtell, and Secretary Treasurer Amy Schmidhamer. Supervisor Linda Brown was absent.

Reviewed 2015 Budget with postings as of September 22<sup>nd</sup>. A preliminary 2016 Budget was established. Mr. Santillo made the motion to have the excavation and repairs to the Police Department foundation done prior to winter. Mr. Axtell seconded. All in favor. Mr. Santillo made the motion for the Road Department to upgrade the Road Foreman and Asst. Road Foreman phone to smart/data phones. Mr. Axtell seconded. All in favor.

At 8:30 P.M. Meeting was Adjourned.
Amy Schmidhamer, Secretary